Minutes
Village of Maple Bluff Building Board
Tuesday, November 20, 2012
5:15 p.m.
Convene at 416 Leroy Road

Members Present: John Duffy, David Easton, Kent Johnson and Colleen O’Meara.
Members Absent: Eric McLeod, Tony Arneson, and Mary Duff.
Others Present: Michael Tanner of 416 Leroy Road, and Mr. Tanner’s fence builder.

Chair Duffy called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m.

Approval of Agenda: A motion was made by David Easton and seconded by Colleen O’Meara to
approve the agenda as presented. Motion carried unanimously.

Request of Michael Tanner of 416 L.eroy Road to place a shed in the back yard: Michael Tanner
appeared to present the project. A proposal to move a smaller shed (6 x 8) to the side yard was made.

The existing fence will be extended to the end of the shed, and another angled section will be added.
The fence material will match existing.

A motion was made by Colleen O’Meara and seconded by David Easton to approve the plans as
presented subject to approval by Zoning Administrator Tim Krueger and Building Inspector Kelly
Green. Motion carried unanimously.

A motion to adjourn was made by Colleen O’Meara and seconded by David Easton.

Respectfully submitted,

Rene Dopkins

Deputy Clerk

11/27/12 Plans approved by Tim Krueger and Kelly Green.



